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MARCH 2017 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RED NOSE DAY – FRIDAY 24TH MARCH 

 
 
On Friday 24th March we will be raising money for Comic Relief who help support 

people in the UK and across Africa.  We would like all children to take part in 
wearing something ‘RED’ on the day.  We would like you to contribute £1.00. 
 

If children would like to make their own red hat for Comic Relief they can do so and 
we will be giving a small prize to the best hats.   
 

From Thursday 16th March red noses will go on sale - £1.00 each.  You will be 
able to buy them from Miss Bradford on the key stage one playground at the end of 

the school day. 
 
Any questions please feel free to ask. Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
Miss Blackmore 
HEAD TEACHER 
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